NOTE BY PRESIDENT MELBOURNE LEGACY

1988

Perhaps the worst thing the newly-
nominated President of Legacy can do is to look at
the Honour Board that lists Past Presidents. The
thought of following in their footsteps for a
year is a daunting prospect.

However, from the very beginning,
whether visiting locally or country Groups and Clubs
or in the day-to-day activities, one again soon
sees and feels evidence of what one always knew but
only perceived from a lower level - the Legacy
movement is comradeship and assistance. This makes
the President's task so pleasant and rewarding.

In addition, we are fortunate in having
a dedicated and friendly staff. Without them behind
us, we could accomplish little.

Like my predecessors whose names appear
in the front of the Diary and on the Honour Board I
thank Melbourne Legatees for the privelege of being
their President in 1988.
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